R.W.MORRISON

ALAMO NATIONAL BUILDING
SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS
October 2L, Vil
1947 '

Dear Mr, Carter:

This has reference to your kind invitation ad-
dressed to Mr. Morrison to attend the unveiling of the
Will Rogers Equestrian Monument "Into the Sunset" on
Tuesday, November L.

It is regretted to advise that Mr. Morrison
is at present on an extended trip out west and is not
expected to return to the city until around November 15;
therefore, it will be impossible for him to attend the
unveiling of the Will Rogers monument.

I know that Mr. Morrison will appreciate your
thoughtfulness in sending him the invitation which will
be brought to his attention upon his arrival at the office.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,
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R. A. Haberman, Jr.,/ b
Secretary to R. W. Morrison

Mr., Amon Carter,
Fort Worth-Star Telegram,
Fort Worth, Texas



